Sent: Thursday, 20 November 2003 9:28 PM

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Submission to Australian Expatriates Inquiry

Lee Baxter

Docklands

London

England

Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is in response to the invitation for public comment as part of the Committee's Inquiry into Australian Expatriates.

I left Australia for a number of reasons. Among these were

- The job market in Australia is very limited in terms advancement. I had reached a point in my career where my next position was a dead mans shoes

- There are more places to travel to in Europe for a very small sum.

- International experience is valued by Australian employers

- Australia is very small in terms of participating in the world. The events in Australia do not influence the rest of the world the way they do here.

- The quality of the snow in the European Alps is much better than in Australia Also just for the experience of not living in Australia. 
